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30 October 2014 
 
 
 
Ms Lidia Lo Giusto  
Coroners Registrar  
Coroners Court of Victoria  
cpuresponses@coronerscourt.vic.gov.au  
 
 
Dear Ms Lo Giusto  
 
          INVESTIGATION INTO THE DEATH OF NEIL P HAY - YOUR REF COR 2013 005470  
 
Further to your letter of 6 October 2014 I wish to advise that Council accepts the 
recommendations of the Coroner in respect of this matter.  
 
In a submission to Vic Roads dated 1 September 2014 Council applied for Black Spot 
funding of $325,100 to improve safety on the Eildon Jamieson Road.   Assessment of that 
application is expected in December with advice of the outcome to be provided by June 
2015.  
 
Should the application be unsuccessful, Council will budget to implement the improvements 
which may require allocations over several budgets. 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
David Roff 

Chief Executive Officer 

 


